
 
 

Murray City School District Facility Planning Committee 
For your information, the Murray City School District Board of Education has 
assembled a facility planning committee to examine short and long range 
planning for school buildings in the district.  The committee is made up of 
community, school board, and district representatives.   

Over the next several months, the committee will examine data with the end 
goal being to make recommendations to the School Board on the orderly 
repair/maintenance/replacement of buildings.  

The functions of the Facility Planning Committee are to: 

• Review existing school facilities, reports, and enrollment projections. 
• Assist in the formulation of educational specifications. 
• Develop and analyze alternatives. 
• Make recommendations to the School Board on a course of action. 
• Assist the School Board in keeping the public informed. 

The community representatives on the committee come from each of the 
district’s elementary school boundaries and were selected by the members of  
the school board.   

Members of the facility planning committee are: 

• Richard Reese – Business Administrator, MCSD (Committee Chair) 
• Jaren Cooper – Board Member, MCSD 
• Jeannette Bowen – Longview Elementary 
• Rod Horton – Horizon Elementary 
• Keith Larson – Parkside Elementary 
• Quentin McRae – McMillan Elementary 
• Dean Morrell – Grant Elementary 
• Liz Pattison – Liberty Elementary 
• Kelly Taeoalii – Viewmont Elementary 
• Jennifer Covington – Superintendent, MCSD 
• Scott Bushnell – Assistant Superintendent, MCSD 
• Rock Boyer, Director of Support Services MCSD 


